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Greetings SRSO Coalition for Nevada County, 

 

We hope this update letter finds everyone healthy and safe as we continue to deal with the 

COVID-19 situation. 

 

For the foreseeable future, SRSO General Meetings are suspended in compliance with local 

and State COVID-19 guidelines.  We will continue to send out SRSO update letters as a means 

to connect with the Coalition to share pertinent information, keep you all updated on SRSO 

efforts and provide notification when we are able to schedule meetings again. 

 

We have been in communication with the County this month and they are actively moving 

forward with the RFP (Request for Proposal) process to hire a consultant who will gather and 

prepare a comprehensive data/information report on Mobile Home Park  affordability, SRSO, 

etc. in Nevada County. At their request, we have provided feedback to them regarding current 

Legislative bills focused on Mobile Home Parks and brought to their attention those bills that 

benefit residents, as well as those that do not. The County will continue to keep us updated on 

the timeline around the RFP process and the subsequent study. Things are moving forward! 

Please note below, the SRSO Coalition for Nevada County mailing address, ​NEW​ email address, 

and a contact phone number (Board Member/Secretary-Treasurer Jan Archer). ​If you have 

questions and/or know of any folks who do not have email and would like to receive update 

letters, please have them contact us.  

The SRSO Board continues to work on SRSO issues and doing what it takes to keep our 

momentum moving forward, even in these challenging times. ​WE ALL​ must remain committed 

to realizing our mission and goal of establishing a Space Rent Stabilization Ordinance here in 

Nevada County. ​TOGETHER WE ARE STRONG!! 

 

Stay SAFE and HEALTHY and HOPEFUL and HAPPY, 

 

Your SRSO Board 

 

SRSO Coalition for Nevada County 

101 W. McKnight Way-Ste.B  

BOX #92, Grass Valley, CA 95949 

srsofornevadacounty@gmail.com 

(530)559-8650 

mailto:srsofornevadacounty@gmail.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


